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The MNSEA YMG hosted the First Annual Young Professional Dodgeball Tournament on January 9, 2019. 
Members from the entire Architecture/Construction/Engineering (ACE) industry were present to battle it 
out dodgeball style. A double elimination bracket was established and teams went head-to-head in a night of 
friendly competition. The purpose of this event was to build comradery in the ACE industry and encourage 
fun conversation between professionals that don’t always interact on a day-to-day basis. 

The ASCE University of Minnesota Student Chapter took first place and was awarded a rotating trophy. 
They’ll be back next year to defend their title! 1st, 2nd and 3rd place teams were awarded medals. 
A happy hour at a local brewery was held afterwards. 

Here is a list of all the awesome competitors we had that evening: 
ASCE UMN Student Chapter – Champions 
Kimley-Horn – 2nd Place 
MNSEA YMG – 3rd Place 
ASCE Younger Member Group 
IIDA Northland Chapter
Meyer Borgman Johnson 
Terra General Contractors 
Cemstone

YMG Contact:    rkirchner@bkbm.com


